
Preschool 2018-19 ​Frequently Asked Questions 
 
1. ​Where is the preschool located?  

 
Preschool will be at the new Kleptz Early Learning Center. 

 
2. ​How much does it cost and what are the sessions? 

 
Tuition is $140.00 per month. We have a sliding scale for tuition with income verification requirements. 
Each session is 2.75 hours per day. Approximate times for 2018-19 are Monday through Thursday and will 
be either morning (9:30 a.m.-12:15 p.m.) or afternoon (1:15-4:00 p.m.). We will make every effort to 
accommodate parent’s preference of session time. 

 
3. ​Is transportation provided? 
 

No.  Only students identified with a disability and receiving special education services will be eligible for 
district transportation. 

 
4. ​How big are the classes? 
 

Our classes have 16 students.  8 are students with special needs and 8 are students without a disability. 
We have a teacher and paraprofessional (aide) with each class. 

 
5. ​Do I have to live in the district? 
 

Yes.  Since we have only a limited number of spaces for students without disabilities, we can only enroll 
children who are residents of the Northmont City Schools district.  

 
6. ​How old does my child have to be for preschool? 

 
Children must be 3 years old by August 1, 2018, to register for preschool.  We will accept students during 
the school year after their 3​rd​ birthday if space is available. 

 
7. ​Does my child have to be potty-trained? 

 
Yes.  Children attending preschool who are not receiving special education services must be out of diapers 
and pull-ups before the first day of school. 

 
8. ​What do I need for registration? 

 
Our registration instructions and forms are available on our district website.  Required registration 
paperwork includes: 
- District Registration Form 
- Preschool Application Form 
- Official birth certificate (copies accepted) 
- Proof of residency (signed form and supporting documentation listed) 
- Custody paperwork if applicable 
- Doctor signed physical and immunizations form 
- Preschool income survey form along with verification of income 
- $20.00 fee (non-refundable) - The fee can be paid in cash, check or money orders (please make 

check or money order payable to Northmont City Schools).  
 
Please bring ​ALL​ forms to your registration appointment.​ ​No partial registrations will be accepted 
and your appointment will be rescheduled. All forms MUST be received by April 30, 2018. 

 
 



9. ​Can I turn in my forms early and you keep it for me until March 14? 
No.  Forms will be accepted by appointment only. Please call the Preschool Registration line 
937-832-6728, starting at 8:00 a.m., March 19, 2018, to schedule your appointment. No early calls or 
appointments will be accepted. Appointments for the number of available spaces only will be accepted.  All 
other registrations will be added to a waiting list. Students currently attending preschool who plan to return 
next year have the opportunity to register in February and should turn their forms in to Jo Ewry at the 
preschool. 

 
10. ​What if I think my preschool-age child may have a disability? 

Contact Jo Ewry (832-6755) and ask for a referral packet for evaluation of a suspected disability for a 
preschool-age child.  The process can take up to 120 days to complete and will determine if your child is 
eligible for special education services. 


